Year 1 Newsletter - Autumn 1 2023

We hope you have all had a great holiday and would like to welcome you all to
Year 1. Both of us are available on Dojo, please do not hesitate to contact us if

you have and queries or questions.

Maths
We will be following the White Rose Scheme of
work and this term we will be focussing on
Place Value.
We will be doing lots of practical activities to
enable the children to have a good
understanding of how our number system
works. We will learn how to partition nhumbers,
continue to work on counting, and learn how to
represent numbers in different ways.

Science:
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In Science we will be j‘ocussi,ng on the Human
part of Humans and other Animals.

We will be naming and labelling parts of our
body and exploring our sense of taste, touch,
smell, sight and hearing.

Art
Throughout the school we are going to focus on
a theme each half term. This half term we are
going to look at sculpture.

English.
In English, we are following the Write
Stuff and will be looking at the
following books to support the children
this term;

e How to get your teacher ready
for school.

Rosie's Walk

On a Sudden Hill
What Wel'll Build
Perfectly Norman.

Reading
You can help your child develop their
skills by reading regularly at home
and asking questions about what they
have read.

We would also like to encourage the
children to read for pleasure, this can
include sharing stories with your child
and re-reading favourite ones.
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Geography
Our work this term is a study based around
our school and local area.

Computing

In computing we will be
focusing on different
technology around us and how this is used in
everyday life. We will also develop our mouse
and computer keyboard skills.

Important Information:

PE Days:
Our PE. days are:

Tuesday and Thursdays for Mr Cox
and Mondays and Thursdays for Mr
Askew.

Please remember to send the children
in their PE. kits on these days and to
remove all jewellery.




